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Saint Anne Parish 

 

THIRTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

JUNE 30, 2019 

Pastor:  
Fr. Michael Caridi 
mcaridi@stanneparish.com 
 

Senior Parochial Vicar:  
Fr. Richard Infante 
rinfante@diopitt.org 
 

Permanent Deacons:  
Victor P. DeFazio 
vdefazio@stanneparish.com 
 

Joe Kosko 

racheljoe@hotmail.com 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
SAINT ANNE CHURCH 

Saturdays: 4:00 p.m. 

Sundays: 8:30 a.m., 11:00 a.m., 6:00 p.m. 

Weekdays: 8:00 a.m. 

Tuesdays: 6:30 p.m. 

SAINT WINIFRED CHURCH 

Saturdays: 4:30 p.m. 

Sundays: 10:00 a.m. 

Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays: 8:45 a.m. 
 

OFFICE HOURS 

Sunday: 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 

Monday, Wednesday: 8:30 a.m.–7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:30 a.m.–4:30 p.m. 

Saturday: CLOSED 
 

CONFESSION  SCHEDULE 

SAINT ANNE CHURCH 

Tuesdays: 5:15p.m.-6:15p.m. 

Saturdays: Following 8:00 a.m. Mass, 11:00–11:45 a.m. 
 

SAINT WINIFRED CHURCH 

Saturdays: Following the 4:30 p.m. Mass 

mailto:mcaridi@stanneparish.com
mailto:vdefazio@stanneparish.com
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SAINT PAUL OF THE CROSS PARISH 

Established July 1, 2019 

 

Things you need to know… 

 

Tomorrow marks the day that our new Parish of Saint Paul of 

the Cross will be established out of the former Saint Winifred 

and Saint Anne parishes. For my article today I’d like to offer 

some practical “things you need to know” as a valued member 

of the new parish: 

 

The patron saint of our new parish will be Saint Paul of the 

Cross, founder of the Passionist religious order. It was 

Passionist priests who established the faith and the first 

Catholic parish in the South Hills over 130 years ago. 

 

Saint Paul of the Cross parish will operate two church 

buildings, Saint Anne and Saint Winifred. The churches 

will retain their names. 

 

The main office of Saint Paul of the Cross Parish will be 

located at the Saint Anne site. Therefore the mailing 

address for our new parish will be: 

 

Saint Paul of the Cross Parish 

400 Hoodridge Drive 

Pittsburgh, PA  15234 

 

The main telephone number for Saint Paul of the Cross 

Parish will be 412-531-5964. 

 

The hours for the main parish office will be: 

 

Sundays: 9:00am – 1:00pm 

Mondays: 8:30am – 7:30pm 

Tuesdays: 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Wednesdays: 8:30am – 7:30pm 

Thursdays: 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Fridays:  8:30am – 4:30pm 

Saturdays: Closed 

 

        Staff members operating out of the main parish office will 

        be: 

 

 Fr. Michael Caridi  Pastor 

 Fr. Richards Infante Senior Parochial Vicar 

 Jim Hanna  Pastoral Associate 

 Mary Trageser  Business Manager 

 Beth Guzowski  Bookkeeper 

 Rachel Wanovich  Office Administrator 

 Brendan Lowery  Music Director 

 Peggy Bond   Receptionist (PT) 

 Beverly Sullivan  Receptionist (PT) 

 Mary Weaver  Sacristan 

 Andrew Barnhart  Sacristan (PT) 

  

 Deacon Vic DeFazio and Deacon Joe Kosko can also 

 be reached through the main parish office. 

FROM FATHER MIKE 
 

 

The new website address for Saint Paul of the Cross Parish 

will be stpaulofthecross.com 

 

Saint Paul of the Cross Parish will maintain a satellite 

office at the Saint Winifred Site in the current Religious 

Education Office in the former school building 

 

The satellite office will be open on Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays from 9:00am – 12noon. This office will allow 

parishioners to reserve Mass intentions, inquire about 

parish events, and obtain access to Saint Winifred campus 

buildings as needed for meetings.  

 

The telephone number of the satellite office will be  

412-536-1414 

 

Joan Brown, Office Assistant (PT), will primarily staff the 

satellite office. Bob McElhone, Maintenance Coordinator 

(PT) for the Saint Winifred site, can also be reached 

through the satellite office. 

 

The Saint Paul of the Cross Faith Formation (CCD) Office 

will be housed at the Saint Winifred site in the former 

school building. 

 

The hours of the Faith Formation Office from September 

through June will be: 

 

  Sundays: 9:00am – 2:00pm 

  Mondays: 12noon – 6:00pm 

  Tuesdays: 12:00noon – 6:00pm 

  Wednesdays: 12:00noon – 6:00pm 

  Thursdays: 12:00noon – 6:00pm 

  Fridays:  By appointment 

 

The telephone number for the Faith Formation Office will 

be 412-536-1414. 

 

Faith Formation classes will be offered either Sunday 

mornings or Monday evenings and will include attendance 

at Mass at either session. More information has already 

been mailed to the Faith Formation families. If you have 

any questions, please call the office. 

 

Staff members operating out of the Faith Formation Office 

will be: 

 

 Colette Speca Director of Elementary 

    Faith Formation 

 Mathew Scruggs Director of Adult, Young  

   Adult and Youth 

    Faith Formation 

 Amanda Scruggs Faith Formation Assistant 
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Saint Paul of the Cross will own and operate Saint Anne 

Catholic School 

 

The address of our parish’s school will be: 

 

  Saint Anne Catholic School 

  4040 Willow Avenue 

  Pittsburgh, PA  15234 

 

The school’s telephone number will be 412-561-7720 

 

The Principal of Saint Anne School is Mrs. Harmony 

Stewart 

 

For the summer months the Mass schedule will remain the 

same, but once Faith Formation classes begin in September 

adjustments will be made due to recent attendance trends 

and modifications to the Faith Formation schedule. 

 

Everyone should have already received offertory envelopes 

for Saint Paul of the Cross Parish. Please begin using them 

now and discard any old Saint Winifred or Saint Anne 

envelopes. 

 

A couple months ago every registered family received a 

brochure in the mail entitled, On Mission Integration Plan. 

 

This short brochure summarizes the vision that our On 

Mission Steering Committee developed and presented at the 

public assemblies held in March. The brochure is also  

available on the parish website. Please review it as it 

outlines the future direction of Saint Paul of the Cross 

Parish. 

 

New Pastoral and Finance Councils have been formed for 

Saint Paul of the Cross Parish. Their members are as 

Follows: 

 

Finance Council 

 Ed Hartman 

Keith Creehan 

Shaun Seydor 

Lori Andrews 

Mary Kosko 

Mary Ellen Gannon 

 

 

Pastoral Council 
Peggy Hayden 

Piotr Stelmaszynski 

Jim Stein 

Johnna Mernick 

Christy Cosentino 

Barbara Davidson 

Gwen Wisniewski 

John Campion 

Michelle Campion 

Rich Gasperini 

 

To be sure, the merging of Saint Anne and Saint Winifred 

Parishes into the newly established Saint Paul of the Cross 

Parish has been a daunting task. While I believe that the merger 

can indeed provide us with a unique opportunity to offer 

improved and plentiful ministries, outreach and service to 

members of the community, I am not blind to the fact that many 

people remain upset over the changes. Sadly, attendance and 

giving have dropped, people have stopped practicing the faith 

and have chosen to leave the faith community for what they 

perceive to be something better and, to put it simply, times have 

been tough. 

 

But tomorrow is a new day. We will begin to build with the 

bricks we have and no longer look in the rear view mirror. A 

fine staff has been assembled, and many new and talented 

people have volunteered to serve on our councils. So forward 

we go with God’s help and the faithful intercession of Saint 

Paul of the cross, Saint Anne and Saint Winifred. 

 

I know I speak for Father Richard in saying that we are both 

honored to serve as your parish priests. We need your support 

and prayers for this undertaking to succeed. And we look 

forward to working with all of you in this new parish whose 

ultimate purpose is to bring greater glory to Almighty God! 

 

Father Brendan Dawson – Ordained June 29, 2019 

 

Congratulations to Father Brendan Dawson who was ordained 

to the Priesthood yesterday at Saint Paul Cathedral. Brendan 

served his pastoral year at Saint Anne’s and his Deacon year at 

both Saint Anne and Saint Winifred’s.  

 

To all who know him, Fr. Brendan is a confident and capable 

young man with a witty sense of humor. He’s sensible, 

sensitive, and good with people of all ages and an able preacher. 

Without a doubt he will be a good priest and we are all grateful 

that he has generously embraced this vocation. 

 

Next weekend (July 6-7) Fr. Brendan will be the main celebrant 

at the 4:00pm, 8:30am and 11:00am Masses at Saint Anne’s. 

Receptions will follow each Mass. Please plan on attending one 

of the Masses and congratulating Fr. Brendan afterward. 

 

 

 

 

Funding for Portraits of our Parish Patron 
We would like to purchase two framed portraits of our parish 

patron Saint Paul of the Cross for each of our church buildings 

($400 each). If you have an interest in funding or contributing to 

the purchase of this artwork please contact Jim Hanna, Pastoral 

Associate at 412-531-5964, ext. 115. 

SAINT PAUL PORTRAIT 

On Sunday, July 21st at 10am at Saint Winifred Church, Bishop 

David A. Zubik will install Father Michael Caridi as the Pastor 

of Saint Paul of the Cross Parish. All are invited and encouraged 

to attend.  

INSTALLATION MASS 



Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  

Parish Mission Statement  

Saint Anne Parish is an inviting and welcoming Catholic community where together we seek to proclaim and live the Gospel by loving 

and serving as Jesus teaches us to do. We are committed to growing our faith through the Sacraments, drawing us closer to Christ. 

MASS INTENTIONS READINGS & REMEMBRANCE 

Sunday, June 30, 2019 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 First Reading: 1 Kings 19:16b, 19-21 (99C) 

   Second Reading: Galatians 5:1, 13-18 

   Gospel: Luke 9:51-62 

 
 

Sunday Scripture Study 
Thursdays from 8:45am to 10:00am in 

the Convent Upper Room to ponder the 

following Sunday’s Mass readings. For 

more information, please call or email 

Helen Rafferty, (412) 892-9284 or  

rafferty209@comcast.net 

 
 

Congratulations to Hugh Joseph 

McNulty, Albert Thomas Sully, and 

Siena Claire Canovali who were 

recently Baptized.  

 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of 

Margaret Gross and Brooks Lindsey 

who have died. May their souls and all 

the souls of the faithful departed rest in 

peace. Amen.  

Your Offertory Trust 

Offertory Collection: $19,463.20 

Mission Collection: $3,785.14 

Utilities: $127.50 
Totals include Online Giving 

Saturday,  July 6th & Sunday, July 7th 

Mass Times 4:00PM (A) 4:30PM (W) 8:30AM (A) 10:00AM (W)  11:00AM (A)  6:00PM (A) 

   M. DiSori 

N. DiSori 

TBD 

C. Daube 

A. Daube 

TBD  

C. Jackovic 

J. Jackovic 

K. Ahlborn 

G. Balkovec 

F. Balkovec 

V. Balkovec  

N. Mathias 

A. Mathias 

S. Anania 

R. Rager 

M. Rager 

   L. Aber B. Sullivan  K. Xander  J. Hanna  A. Mathias  J. Fello  

  R. Cortese 

K. Cortese 

R. Boff 

A. Ritchie 

D. Simon  

 A. Haller 

M. Shiwarski 

P. Hayden 

D. Mega 

J. Brown 

A. DiNardo 

G. Rodgers 

E. Boyle 

T. McVerry 

J. McVerry  

M. Motte 

D. Levkulich 

C. Miglioretti 

K. Neill 

Deacon Joe  

Deacon Vic 

J. Raimondi 

J. Collins 

P. Bond 

J. Foster  

M. Raymer 

K. Werley  

ALTAR SERVERS 

LECTORS 

EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS 

Monday, July 1st (St. A) 8:00am Deceased Members of the Pecovish 

Family (Wife & Children) 

Monday, July 1st (St. W) 8:45am Rachel Kosko (Mike & Darla 

Bachner) 

Tuesday, July 2nd (St. A)  
Exposition to follow Mass 

8:00am Ernest Coholic (Muchler Family) 

Tuesday, July 2nd (St. A) 6:30pm Robert J. Gannon, BR (Family) 

Wednesday, July 3rd (St. A) 8:00am Ljubica Bozic (Lisa Daniele) 

Wednesday, July 3rd (St. W) 8:45am Ross Cibrone (Family) 

Thursday, July 4th (St. A) 8:00am Joanne Jankowski (Rich & Beverly 

Burgundy) 

Friday, July 5th (St. A) 8:00am James P. McCrum (Gertrude McCrum) 

Friday, July 5th (St. W) 8:45am Winifred Howard (Family) 

Saturday, July 6th (St. A) 8:00am Antoinette DeFazio (Deacon Vic) 

Saturday, July 6th (St. A) Vigil Mass 4:00pm Clements and Rogers Family (Daniel 

& Margaret Clements) 

Saturday, July 6th (St. W) Vigil Mass 4:30pm Concetta Malerbo (Family) 

Sunday, July 7th (St. A) 8:30am F. Patrick Meehan (David & Anne 

Ricchuito) 

Sunday, July 7th (St. W) 10:00am Audrey McIntyre (Mr. & Mrs. Victor 

Castellano) 

Sunday, July 7th (St. A) 11:00am               Bernie Koval, BR, AD (Daughter, 

Yvonne Creehan & Family) 

Sunday, July 7th (St. A) 6:00pm Cede Klocke, AD (Bill Klocke) 
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Saint Anne School News  

Thank you to our 2018-2019 Saint Anne School Partners in Education! 

 

     Platinum Partners:  

 

 

     Silver Partners:      Coffey & Son Tree & Landscaping, Inc.  Bronze Partner: Vincent Cugini Co.  

            Dari Delite– Bridgeville & Wood Stoked Oven 

Interactive Dell Boards 

 
Due to a healthy increase in our enrollment, Saint Anne School is in need of more student lockers and Dell 
Interactive Display Boards for our classrooms. 

A generous donor can gift one Dell Interactive Display Board for $4,000. Dell Interactive Display Boards 
provide teachers and students a comprehensive suite of tools designed for collaborating in the classroom, 
add to any curriculum and better engage students in all aspects of learning at Saint Anne School. 

The cost of the new lockers needed is $5,000 which also includes installation. If you are interested in helping 
to defray this cost, please contact us. 

Please consider helping prepare our children for their future and supporting our school mission, an education 
for total development of the child – body, mind and soul. Please contact Father Michael Caridi 412-531-5964 
or Mrs. Harmony Stewart 412-561-7720 to discuss how your contribution will assist our School. 

Free Tae Kwon Do Classes 
Se Jong Tae Kwon Do will be admitting 

new students from July 11 to August 1. 

Classes will be held in Harkins Hall at 

Saint Anne Church on Thursdays from 7-

9pm. Students must be 8 years old or older, 

and students between 8 and 12 years old 

must take the class with an adult or older 

sibling. There is no cost for this class. For 

more information or to register, please 

contact Mr. Gemeinhart at (412) 462-2269 

or the Parish Office at (412) 531-5964.  
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Pre-Cana Class 

Saint Paul of the Cross Parish will host our first combined Pre-

Cana Class on September 27th and 28th at Saint Winifred’s  in 

Benedict Hall. The class is required by the diocese before 

marriage. For registration or questions, please contact Matt 

Scruggs at mscruggs@stanneparish.com or Amanda Scruggs at 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com.  

 

Pre-Cana Catechists 
Our Faith Formation office is seeking Pre-Cana Catechists to 

assist with the Pre-Cana Class on September 27th and 28th at 

Saint Winifred Church. Please contact Amanda Scruggs at 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com if you feel called to assist in the 

preparation of engaged couples for marriage.  

 

Registration for Faith Formation Classes is now Open! 
Register your child for Faith Formation classes now through July 

31st! Classes will be offered on Sundays from 10am-12:30pm 

and Mondays from 4:15pm-6:15pm. Both class sessions will 

include Mass and will be located at Saint Winifred Campus. 

Homebased programs are also available for families who would 

like to provide the Faith Formation curriculum at home. For 

more information or to register, visit our website at 

www.stanneparish.com or email Amanda Scruggs at 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com.  

  

Bishop Barron Video Series 
Bishop Barron is on a journey to unlock the truth behind the 

Catholic Church's most influential people. CATHOLICISM: The 

Pivotal Players is a multi-part film series that illumines a 

handful of saints, artists, mystics, and scholars who not only 

shaped the life of the Church but changed the course of 

civilization. This NEW installment focuses on two incredible 

saints from the fourth and fifth centuries, St. Augustine  and St. 

Benedict. 

 

On the feast day of St. Benedict, Wednesday, July 11, please join 

us in the Convent Dining Room on the Saint Anne Campus at 

7:00pm to watch the 60-minute biography of this Saint who is 

best known as the founder of Benedictine monasticism.  No fee 

and no registration. (The video on St. Augustine will be shown 

on his feast day, August 28). 
 

Administrative/Health Services Assistant  
Opening at Seton LaSalle Catholic High School 

 

Seeking an organized, kind, team player to join the Seton 

LaSalle school community as the Administrative and Health 

Services Assistant.  The position reports to the Principal/

Assistant Principal and works collaboratively with the School 

Nurse, who is assigned to the school by Mt. Lebanon School 

District. The individual is responsible for working in an 

administrative support role to the school's administration. Please 

visit https://www.slshs.org/about/employment-opportunities for 

more info  

 

 

Saint Vincent de Paul 
In the Gospel, as Jesus journeys to Jerusalem, he asks people to 

“Follow me”.  

 

During the period October 1, 2018 through May 31, 2019, your 

generous gifts enabled the St. Vincent de Paul Society to respond 

to assistance requests from 83 families (152 individuals) in our 

parish community, providing $7,971 for food, and $23,965 

for rents, utilities, etc.  

 

The SVdP “Fifth Sunday” collection this weekend is an 

opportunity to answer Christ’s call to follow Him and share 

God’s love with those suffering in our community. Your gift 

proclaims the Gospel of the Kingdom, one of loving compassion, 

mercy, and hope to our neighbors in need. Please keep the 

families served in your prayers. Thank you! May God bless you 

and your families. 

 

The Jessie Games 

A family-friendly event, in memory of parishioner Jessie Egan 

Smith, to raise money for Catholic Charities youth enrichment 

programs for local underprivileged children. The games will be 

held July 20 from 1 to 4 p.m. at Cool Springs Sports Complex in 

Bethel Park. Family Admission is $45, which includes all 

activities: dunk tank, relay races, obstacle course, homerun 

derby, carnival games, face painting, bingo, a visit from the 

Pittsburgh Pierogies and meal, as well as T-shirts for children 

age 12 and younger. Individual tickets are $10. You can also 

sponsor a Catholic Charities family or individual for the same 

price. More information about the games is available 

at www.thejessiegames.org. Registration, donation or 

sponsorship information is available at  www.ccpgh.org. All are 

welcome! 

 

Little Sisters of the Poor  

The Little Sisters of the Poor will be with us after all Masses on 

July 6th and 7th collecting contributions to enable their 

continued work in ministry to the elderly poor. Please be as 

generous as possible.  

Our annual Saint Anne Novena will begin on July 18th and last 

for nine days ending on July 26th, the Feast of Joachim and 

Anne. The Novena is a powerful way to lay our most precious 

prayers for our families, children, marriages, and friend before 

the throne of the Heavenly Father through the intercession of 

Saint Anne.  
 

We again welcome Fathers Dick and Bob Gielow as we celebrate 

the Saint Anne Novena. They have selected the theme “It’s Still 

a Mystery” as the theme  of their daily homilies which will 

provide a prayerful look into  the beauty and depth of the 

mysteries of the Rosary.  

 

Novena candles will be on sale for $10 in the rectory office 

beginning next week and prayer intentions can be requested on 

our website at www.stanneparish.com/submit-a-prayer-request.  

FAITH FORMATION SOCIAL  MINISTRY 

SAINT ANNE NOVENA 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

https://www.slshs.org/about/employment-opportunities
http://www.thejessiegames.org/
http://%20www.ccpgh.org/
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Winner of the Dean Honda 2019 CR-V: Bonnie Unitowski 

Second Place Winner $500 Prize: Kevin Kosko 

Third Place Winner Dean Honda Car Wash: Joan Folino 

Grand Prize Raffle Booth Winners: 
65” LED TV:    Leon Vo 

iRobot Roomba:   Brittany Eyrich 

Apple Watch:    Elise Wilson 

3-Piece Bistro Set:   Chris Spencer 

Gravity Chairs & Table:  Janice Caruso  

Tower of Beer:    Mike Kostyak 

Tub of Cheer:    Julie Schell 

Yeti Cooler:    Brandi Piccolino 

Dean Honda Car Wash:   Colleen Royer 

Pittsburgh Sports Basket:  John McCain 

Lottery Frame:    Sue Kosmach 

 

Monday Night Dining Package:  Carol Grazulis 

Tuesday Night Dining Package:  Katie Saulsbery 

Wednesday Night Dining Package: Ralph Belsterling 

Thursday Night Dining Package: Tracy Ondk 

Friday Night Dining Package:  Amanda Langer 

Saturday Night Dining Package: Darlene Vietmeier 

47th Annual Saint Anne Fair Raffle Winners 

Nightly Raffle Winners: 

Monday Night ($50):  Vaughn Strimlan 

Tuesday Night ($50):  John Hail 

Wednesday Night ($50): Sandy Elsassar 

Thursday Night ($50):  Laura Moeller 

Friday Night ($50):  M. Szymanski 

  

Full-booklet winner:  David Clark 

  

50/50 Winners 

Tuesday Night ($267):  Jeff O’Keefe 

Wednesday Night ($283): Laurie Sutton 

Thursday Night ($228):  Paul Vietmeier 

Friday Night ($400):  Stephanie Cook 

Saturday Night ($490):  John Hartzell 
  

Congratulations to the winners and many thanks to all who participated! This year’s fair was a great success!  
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Organ Renovation Project 
Concert Series 

Saint Anne Church is kicking off a concert series to benefit the Saint Anne Organ Renovation Project. 

Concerts will include performances by the Choir of Gonville and Caius College, Soprano, Jessica Victoria, 

and The Saint Paul of the Cross Choir. Tickets for the concert series can be purchased for the entirety of 

the series for $50 or for individual concerts and will be available in the parish office beginning July 1st.  

Wednesday, September 11, 2019 

7:30 P.M.  
 

Saint Anne Church 

400 Hoodridge Drive  

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

tickets: $30 

Caius College Choir is one of the UK’s leading collegiate choirs. The twenty-four singers and two organ scholars perform a wide 

range of sacred and secular choral music spanning the centuries. Alongside familiar repertoire from the Anglican choral 

tradition and beyond, the choir performs much new music and has commissioned works by composers such as Francis Grier, 

Robin Holloway (a Fellow at Caius), James MacMillan, Stuart MacRae, Judith Weir, Julian Anderson and Gabriel Jackson. 
 

The Choir sings Chapel services during the University term and has a busy schedule of additional activities including concerts, 

recordings and broadcasts.  The Choir travels extensively abroad, performing at a variety of venues ranging from major concert 

halls to universities, cathedrals and churches in Europe, America and Asia, often in connection with other professional 

ensembles such as Opera Northern Ireland, the Philharmonia Baroque Orchestra of San Francisco, the Malaysian Philharmonic 

Orchestra, and the Orchestre National Bordeaux Aquitaine.   
 

This concert will be the only one given in Pittsburgh as part of their 2019 US tour.  
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SAINT PAUL OF THE CROSS 

SAINT ANNE AND SAINT WINIFRED FAITH FORMATION 

550 Sleepy Hollow Road, Mt. Lebanon, PA 15228 
Director of Elementary Faith Formation: Colette Speca (cspeca@stwinifred.org) 

Director of Youth and Young Adult Formation: Mathew Scruggs (mscruggs@stanneparish.com) 

Registration forms can be found on our website at stpaulofthecross.com/Faith-Formation-SA 
 

 
 Classes begin on Catechetical Sunday, September 15, 2019 in Benedict Hall at Saint Winifred 

Church. More details about our first day of classes will be sent out in August.  
 

 Faith Formation sessions will be offered for all grades on Sundays, 10am-12:30pm and Mondays, 
4:15pm-6:15pm; both sessions include Mass. A Home-Based Faith Formation Program is available 
for all grades, as well. Home-Based families are provided the materials to complete the faith formation 
curriculum together at home.  
 

 All parents are expected to attend a monthly Adult Catechesis Session in Benedict Hall during their during 
their child’s normal class session. Home-Based parents may choose which session they prefer to attend.  
 

 Please return registration forms and payment to the Faith Formation Office (550 Sleepy Hollow 
Road) by July 31, 2019. We suggest you register early, as classes will be capped to an appropriate 
size. We are not able to take requests for specific classrooms and/or catechists. Checks can be made 
payable to Saint Paul of the Cross Parish. Please write “Faith Formation Registration” in the memo line. 
 

 Please print neatly and completely every applicable blank. Email is our primary form of communication, so 
please include at least one email address. Information must be updated annually and will be treated in a 
confidential manner.  
 

 It is our goal to serve every child to the best of our abilities. Please be very specific when 
describing any special needs, including allergies, cognitive, physical, social, emotional, learning, 
or otherwise. Feel free to attach additional papers to provide more information. This information will be 
held in the strictest confidence and used only to help us serve you and your children better.  
 

 No child will ever be turned away from our program for financial reasons. Scholarships are 
available. Please email cspeca@stwinifred.org to discuss available scholarships.  
 

 We need your help! Parent volunteers are an important component to the success of our program. 
We are in need of volunteers to share their time and faith. A catechist has a very important ministry in the 
church as a teacher of our children. Please prayerfully consider volunteering to serve our students as a 
Catechist, Assistant Catechist, Substitute, or Office Aide. Contact Amanda Scruggs at 
ascruggs@stanneparish.com for more information or to volunteer. Registration fees are waived for 
students whose parents volunteer to serve as a Catechist of Assistant Catechist! 



Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Baptisms: Baptisms are celebrated on the second and fourth Sundays of each month. A Pre-Baptism class is required with 

your first child. Please call the parish office for registration and scheduling. 
 

Communion Calls and Visitation of the Sick: Please call the parish office if you or anyone you know would like to re-

ceive the Sacraments of Anointing, Confession or Eucharist. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: Eucharistic Adoration is offered every Tuesday after the 8:00am Mass.  
 

Marriage: Weddings are scheduled on Saturdays at 1:30pm. Arrangements must be made with the parish priest at least 

six months in advance and a pre-cana class is required. 
 

Saint Anne Perpetual Novena: Our parish maintains a perpetual Novena in honor of our patroness. Novena Masses in 

honor of Saint Anne are offered every Tuesday at 6:30pm. 

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: (412) 456-3093 (office) 1-888-808-1235 (Hot Line)  

PA Childline: 1-800-932-0313, Call 911 immediately if a child is in danger. 

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION 

Parish Secretary Rachel Wanovich (412) 531-5964 x111 

rwanovich@stanneparish.com 

Bookkeeper Beth Guzowski (412) 531-5964 x124 

bguzowski@stanneparish.com 

Pastoral Associate Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

jhanna@stanneparish.com 

Music Ministry Brendan Lowery (412) 531-1001 

blowery@stanneparish.com 

Social Ministry Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

jhanna@stanneparish.com 

Sacristan Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

mweaver@stanneparish.com 

PARISH STAFF 

Principal Harmony Stewart (412) 561-7720 

hstewart@saintanneschool.org 

Secretary Kellie Coffey (412) 561-7720 

kcoffey@saintanneschool.org 

Director of  

Advancement 

Yvonne Creehan (412) 561-7720  

ycreehan@saintanneschool.org 

ST. ANNE SCHOOL  

www.saintanneschool.org 

Director of Faith 

Formation  
(Adult & Youth Services) 

Mathew Scruggs (412) 561-0101 x123 

mscruggs@stanneparish.com 

Administrative 

Assistant 

Amanda Scruggs (412) 561-0101 x124 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com 

Faith Formation 

MINISTRIES & ORGANIZATIONS 

 Welcome to Saint Anne Parish! Please consider joining our parish family by 

completing the form below and returning to our parish office: 
  

Name: __________________________________________________________  

          

Phone Number:___________________________________________________ 
  

Email: __________________________________________________________  

Would you like to 

participate in one of the 

ministries listed above? 

_______________ 

_______________ 

Bereavement Kathy Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Book Club Lynne Aber (412) 833-3578 

Bowling Karen Howe (412) 953-5695 

Catholic Men’s Fellowship John Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word (412) 561-0101 

Cub Scouts Pack 350 Brynn Hughes (412) 897-2488  

Eucharistic Adoration Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

Fair Committee Rudy Richtar rudysmoke@comcast.net 

Family Promise Miriam Manion (412) 668-0190 

Funeral Mass Ministry Mary Arden  

Knights of Columbus Francis C. Hynds (412) 279-0798 

Ladies of Charity Mary Arden  

Legion of Mary Sharon Dare (412) 833-7562 

Lunches for the Hungry Kerry Boehner (412) 334-2018 

Mass Ministry Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

Over 50 Singles Group Bette Hackett  bette1963@verizon.net 

Respect Life and 

Loving Hands Ministry 

Kathy & John Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Joannie Brown (412) 657-7880 

St. Vincent de Paul Society  Parish Office (412) 531-5964 

Substance Addiction Ministry Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

Sunday’s Scripture Study Lora Angeletti langeletti@netzero.com 


